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ADVISORY: The Civilian Complaint Review Board to Hold Monthly Public 

Board Meeting in Brooklyn  
 

Wednesday, July 12, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. 

 
New York, NY – The Civilian Complaint Review Board (CCRB) will hold its monthly Board Meeting at 

Medgar Evers Oasis Beacon Program located at P.S./I.S. 323, on July 12, 2017 at 6:30 p.m.  

 

Community leaders, NYPD officials, and members of the public will be in attendance for a discussion on 

civilian oversight. CCRB policy staff will highlight complaint trends in the 73
rd 

Precinct and neighboring 

areas, as well as information from CCRB’s newest report on officer interference in civilian recordings of 

police. Community leaders and advocates will share their experiences with police-community interactions 

including questions surrounding the rollout of body-worn cameras.   

 

WHO:  Deputy Inspector Rafael Mascol, NYPD 73
rd

 Precinct Commander 

 Captain Isa Abbassi, NYPD 77
th
 Precinct Commander  

 Representative of Assembly Member Latrice Walker’s Office  

 Karen Caldwell, President of the Pink Houses Tenants Association  

 Dwayne Faison, President of the Cypress Hills Tenants Association  

 David Gaskin, Program Manager of Save Our Streets (S.O.S.) Crown Heights  

Vaughn Taylor-Akutagawa, Deputy Executive Director of Gay Men of African Descent 

Darien Agostini, Organizer of Police Accountability Youth  

   

  Speakers and participants still in formation 

 

WHAT:  Public Board Meeting on Police-Community Relations in Brooklyn  

 

WHEN:  Wednesday, July 12, 2017, 6:30 p.m.  

 

WHERE:  Medgar Evers Oasis Beacon Program 

P.S./I.S. 323 

210 Chester Street. 

Brooklyn, N.Y. 11212          
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